

# \$2,000 first offer



DeMarius (Mario) Way Fayetteville, GA 30214

Dear Mario.

Congratulations! You have been accepted to Georgia State University. We look forward to welcoming you to one of the nation's premier urban research universities and trust you will find a wealth of opportunities here.

Your admission is to the J. Mack Robinson College of Business to pursue a major in (Pre) Computer Information Systems with a Concentration in Application Development. Your acceptance is valid for the Fall (August) 2024 semester only. If you choose not to attend, your documents will remain on file for one year. You can delay your entry term for up to two semesters using the <a href="reactivation form">reactivation form</a>. If you choose to start later than this, you must submit a new application.

Your admission offer comes with a \$500 renewable GSU Foundation Scholarship. To accept your scholarship you are required to complete the <a href="Intent to Enroll">Intent to Enroll</a> form by May 1, 2024. You may access the form <a href="here">here</a> to secure your funds for enrollment.

Please note that your acceptance is contingent upon successful completion of the 17 units of the required high school curriculum (RHSC) curriculum and proof of graduation from high school.

For a smooth transition to Georgia State, review your Next Steps by visiting admissions.gsu.edu/next-steps. Your first step should be activating your campusID and student email account to begin receiving official university correspondence. Please allow 48-72 hours from receipt of this letter before attempting to find your campusID to allow time for it to generate. Your campusID will be different from your Panther number. Your Panther number is the nine-digit number located below.

Students seeking the in-state tuition rate must also prove lawful presence by following the guidelines on admissions.gsu.edu/lawful-presence. Many students will not need to take any action since we'll be able to verify the information from your submission of the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). Information will be sent to you by email and postal mail if we need additional documentation during the verification process.

Joining the Georgia State family promises dynamic academic challenges and a diverse student experience. We can't wait to be part of your journey to a successful future. Use #TheStateWay to share the good news on social media. You're a Panther now!

Sincerely,

Scott Burke

Associate Vice President & Director, Office of Undergraduate Admissions

# BERRY COLLEGE \$76,000 First Offer Berry Berry

In recognition of outstanding achievement, we are pleased to present

# DeMarius

with a Berry College Academic Scholarship in the amount of \$19,000

to be awarded annually beginning Fall 2024.

Just of Just

Stem Briggs



DeMarius

Way Fayetteville, GA 30214

\$120,000 First Offer



### Dear DeMarius

Congratulations! It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been accepted to Quimipiae University for the term beginning in Fall 2024! You have been admitted to the Software Engineering program in the School of Computing and Engineering. We are also delighted to let you know that you have been selected to join our prestigious Honors Program. To indicate your interest in participating in the program, please complete the "Honors Reply Form" in your Applicant Portal by June 1, 2024.

Based on your outstanding achievements, you are invited to consider our innovative 4-year (3+1). Bachelor's Master's accelerated dual-degree program. If you meet the program requirements (maintaining at least a 3.0 cumulative GPA at the end of each undergraduate year), your scholarship will continue in the graduate year (you mast also maintain a 3.0 overall GPA each graduate semester). In addition, there are other significant incentives associated with the program, including waived course overload fees during the Fall and Spring semesters up to 19 credits per term. You will find detailed information at quiedu/secyber Response required for program participation—please complete the reply form on your applicant portal by June 1, 2024.

Based on your strong achievements, you will receive a \$30,000 Presidential Scholarship per year (\$120,000 over four years), to be applied toward tuition, for completion of your bachelor's degree program. This scholarship is renewable based on maintaining full-time enrollment, a 2.5 grade point average, and satisfactory academic progress (completion with a passing grade of at least 24 semester hours in course work each academic year).

The Office of Financial Aid will provide a detailed financial aid offer letter once we have received your 2024/25 FAFSA from <a href="https://www.fafsa.gov">www.fafsa.gov</a>. The offer letter will notify you of any need-based financial aid funds for which you may qualify. Deposits for the Fall semester are due May 1st. You'll find important instructions on how you can reserve your place in the entering class as well as helpful information about financial aid, residence life, visiting the campus and more!

Congratulations, DeMarius! Hook forward to welcoming you to campus. #FutureBobeat

Sincerely,

E.H.Ludovico

Elizabeth H. Ludovico Executive Director of Admissions

275 Mount Carnel Avenue, Handen, CT 06518 1908

T 201-182 S6(X)

T 800-462-1944

F 201-182-8906

QU edu



### \$122,000 First offer



December 11, 2023

DeMarius Heath Way Fayetteville, GA

### Dear DeMarius,

Congratulations! On behalf of the Admission Committee, I am pleased to inform you of your acceptance to St. John's University for the Fall 2024 semester. You are accepted to the Computer Science program on the Queens campus, and your outstanding academic record qualifies you for the Honors Program at St. John's University. To confirm your interest, please complete and submit the Honors Form, also located on your student portal. We are impressed with all that you have accomplished, and we look forward to your future successes at St. John's.

You've earned \$30,500 in combined merit scholarships, awards, and grants, renewable for up to four years of continuous undergraduate study, with a total value of up to \$122,000. Please note that these awards are contingent upon meeting all renewability requirements. This award includes a \$2,500 Explore New York Grant contingent on you living in University housing on our Queens campus.

To reserve your spot at St. John's University for Fall 2024, please submit your \$300 non-refundable enrollment deposit no later than May 1, 2024. Further details regarding your admission, scholarship, and award(s) are listed on the enclosed acceptance information sheet. Please also refer to the Welcome Booklet for additional enrollment information, as well as a glimpse into your future as a St. John's student.

DeMarius, you are about to become part of a dynamic and inclusive community. Your academic and personal journey will offer you opportunities to explore new horizons, uncover your passions, and mold the professional you aspire to be. At St. John's, you'll receive guidance from our dedicated faculty, cultivate life-long relationships, and benefit from New York City's cultural diversity and intellectual and artistic resources. Whether cheering in the Red Zone at Madison Square Garden, helping underserved communities, or studying at our Rome and Paris locations, you will be an integral part of the St. John's tradition of school spirit and become part of a legacy that spans over a century.

Contact us at admission@stjohns.edu or 1-888-9STJOHNS (1-888-978-5646) if you have any questions. It is my great pleasure to be the first to welcome you to the St. John's University family.

Sincerely,

## December 15 2023

December 15, 2023



DeMarius Heath Way Fayetteville, GA 30214

\$152,000 First offer



Congratulations, Mario!

Members of the Admission Committee are delighted to offer you admission to The College of Wooster for the fall of 2024. We are also thrilled to announce that you have been awarded our Dean's Scholarship in the amount of \$152,000 (\$38,000 per year). Your merit scholarship is automatically renewed each year as long as you maintain full-time enrollment and remain in good academic and judicial standing with the College.

Our Admission Committee recognized your varied talents and your enthusiasm to explore new ideas, an intrinsic characteristic of Wooster students. Your admission speaks to the quality of your academic preparation, your engagement outside of the classroom, and our belief that you will make meaningful and valued contributions as a Wooster



### \$44,000 First offer

November 20, 2023 Dear Mario,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that Plymouth State University (PSU) offers you admission to our undergraduate Computer Science program, beginning in the Fall 2024 semester.

We have identified you as a top student and we'd like to offer you acceptance into our University Honors Program, which combines exclusive enrichment and social opportunities outside of the classroom with project work on issues and topics that are of personal interest. The Honors Program at Plymouth State brings together a diverse group of high-achieving students from across our many programs to enhance their academic career. There is no fee or additional charge for membership. Save your spot by visiting your Panther Portal.

I am also delighted to announce that you have been awarded the following out-of-state scholarship(s) for up to four years as long as you continue to meet the award criteria.

Scholarship Name Amount Presidential Scholarship 11,000

You will see our commitment to you with every step you take to become a part of our welcoming community. Our team is here to help, from now through graduation. You are at the center of everything we do, and your success is our success. At PSU you'll join a campus with a vibrant, caring support system. One that embraces differences in opinions and backgrounds, and helps learners enjoy and prosper individually and collectively. One that 'fits' you and your interests and needs. You want an affordable education that prepares you for life after graduation. PSU is that place. We take considerable pride in the spirit, hard work, and potential of every student. We believe you can change the world. The world needs people like you. PSU needs people like you.

Mario, we believe you will thrive here at Plymouth State University. We hope you will take the next step on the path to become a PSU Panther! Visit your Panther Portal to reserve your spot. Hope to see you on campus this Fall 2024!

Sincerely,

Joanne Landers PhD

Vice President for Enrollment Management and Communications